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Taverham High School, a limited company registered in England and Wales under company number 08204680. 

16 September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 campus visit to the University of East Anglia – Tuesday 27 September 2022 
 
On Tuesday 27 September 2022, we will be taking Year 12 to the University of East Anglia. This visit is 
designed specifically for sixth form students to enrich, inspire and motivate them and think about higher 
education. Your child will leave via coach at 9:00 am from Taverham High School and will return by 
3:00 pm. Please be aware lunch will not be provided and therefore your child will need to bring a packed 
lunch.  
 
Whilst there is no charge to students for the event, voluntary contributions of £5.00 would be appreciated 
in order to assist the school in covering transport costs, which can be made via WisePay. Students in receipt 
of a post-16 bursary will be asked to complete a claims form. 
 
Please find below the proposed programme for the day: 

 
Thank you in advance for your support. I am sure the students will find the trip helpful and enjoyable. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Ms H Reding 
Enrichment Co-ordinator 

Time Activity 

9:00 Departure from THS 

10:00 Why Go to University/Student Life 

10:30 Making the Most of Sixth Form 

11:00 Student Q&A 

11:30 Sports and Societies 

12:00 Campus Tours 

13:00 Lunch 

14:00 Departure 
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